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NOTICE 

 
DATE: 29.07.2016 

 

 

Due to the nationwide Bank Strike and schedule Power Shut down of Gauhati University, the 

work related to admission of GUIDOL will remain close on 29.07.2016 (Friday) from 2.00 PM 

onwards. Hence all are requested to bear with GUIDOL for this. 

In view of the above difficulties, the last date for the deposit of second (continuity) instalment is 

hereby extended upto 01.08.2016. 

 

 

 

Sd/- 

Director 

GUIDOL 


